
 

 

 

PLEASE BRING IN 2L 

EMPTY PLASTIC 
BOTTLES! 

 

   

ON THURSDAY 26TH NOVEMBER 

They will be collected at the door. 

   

 

They will be used to make ‘Eco- Bricks’. 

These are empty 2l bottles packed with clean rubbish that 

can be used as a building block. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

They are used in the developing world 



 

   

 

  



 

 


